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18th May 2020 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have considered a range of guidance in coming to the decision about our provision during half 
term week. In order to provide parents/carers some time to plan, please be informed that we will 
not be opening during half term week (Monday 25th to Friday 29th May), for any students. I am sorry 
if this is likely to cause difficulties for those of you whose children presently access school. For those 
students who have already been accessing provision during this first half of term, we will continue to 
offer this provision from June 1st onwards. 

We are also presently making plans for Year 10 provision in the weeks after half term and will write 
to you shortly to explain our plans. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
M J Barratt 

Principal, The Priory School 
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